

Nova Romero <nromero@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Farmers' Market on Saturdays

2 messages

Linda Leeb Consultation To: cityclerk@ci.carmel.ca.us

Sat, Jul 6, 2024 at 9:06 AM

Dear Mayor Dave Potter, Councilmembers Jeff Baron, Alissandra Dramov, Karen Ferlito, and Bobby Richards,

I'm a homeowner in downtown Carmel and I wholeheartedly support the addition of Saturdays for the Farmers' Market for local produce during July through October. In fact, I'd suggest running this program through mid-November, since the weather is so nice in the fall.

Having fresh produce available within walking distance on Saturdays will mean we can avoid driving to Safeway or Whole Foods if we aren't able to find what we need at Nielsen Bros. or Bruno's.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Best regards, Linda Goldman

Nova Romero <nromero@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Mon, Jul 8, 2024 at 9:27 AM

To: Jeff Baron <jbaron@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Bobby Richards
brichards@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Alissandra Dramov <renewcarmel@outlook.com>, Karen Ferlito <kferlito@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Dave Potter <dpotter@ci.carmel.ca.us> Cc: Chip Rerig <crerig@ci.carmel.ca.us>, Brandon Swanson

 <awright@ci.carmel.ca.us>

Please see correspondence in support of Farmers Market Saturdays.



Nova Romero, MMC City Clerk City of Carmel-by-the-Sea P.O. Box CC Carmel-by-the-Sea, CA 93921 (831) 620-2016 nromero@cbts.us

[Quoted text hidden]